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Overflowing with Gratitude 
“…Overflowing with gratitude” (Col 2:7) describes our 
journey into 2023. God granted us a sweet holiday 

season with family. God 
provided wonderful 
“winter quarters” in 
Whitehall. God provides 
ongoing encouragement 
through a 12-person SW 
Montana rural church 

planting network. God continues to open doors for 
partnerships with churches, pastors, and associations. 
God provides traveling mercies on the roads and over 
mountain passes (see pic) as we minister to Montana 
churches on Sunday mornings. God’s healing, in concert 
with modern medicine, provides hope that Phil’s cancer 
treatments are about to end. “His mercies are new 
every morning, great is His faithfulness” (Lam 3:23).  
We need prayers for “good soil” (people receptive and 
responsive to the Gospel) in Whitehall. We continue to 
sow Gospel seeds, but Montana is hard soil!! Phil is 
involved in the Whitehall Veterans organization, Laura 
is in the Whitehall Chamber of Commerce, we meet 
weekly with our Gospel Community, and monthly for 
Community of Hope services.  
  
Praises  
• Wonderful partners including our SW MT church 
planting network team through Expedition Church 
• God’s blessings in family, travels, and health  
Prayer Requests  
• Our Whitehall Gospel Community to grow 
• Chip as he works & witnesses @ Yellowstone Park 
• Changed lives with March’s Mississippi mission team 
• “Good soil” in Whitehall  

 
 
Lives Touched 
Phil met “W” at his first 
Whitehall Veterans 
meeting. We learned he 
lived nearby, visited, 
and soon discovered it 
was the 1st anniversary 
of losing his wife very 
quickly to cancer. Although W has a Catholic 
background, he has attended some of our Community 
of Hope gatherings. He lives alone and is hard of hearing 
due to his time working near aircraft in the US Air Force. 
W has agreed for Phil to be his extra set of ears when he 
attends medical appointments at the VA hospital and 
clinics. Please pray for W. 

Dooley Adventures 
Do you have a bucket 
list? Visiting 
Yellowstone Nat’l Park 
in the winter has been 
on Phil’s bucket list and 
didn’t disappoint. The 
wildlife, geysers, starry 

skies, and snowscapes were simply amazing. In fact, it 
was so wonderful, it’s still on Phil’s bucket list! Pack 
your parka,  It was a little chilly (-3°F on the way in). 
Our divine appointment there was Chip who is the 
facilities manager for the park (and a fellow Liberty U 
grad.) Chip’s marketplace ministry allows him to share 
the Gospel and minister God’s love to 100’s of fellow 
employees during the winter and 1000’s during the 
summer. Pray for God to call Christ-followers to work 
and witness with him in Yellowstone. 

Your Gospel Planting Partners, Phil & Laura
 
PO Box 286 
Whitehall, MT 59759 
Phil 573-356-8086   Laura 573-999-0123/406-599-4699 
ShowMeMOJesus@gmail.com 
 

 
To Give visit GospelPlantingPartners.org 
 
Or send check made payable to: NAMB, North American Mission 
Board, PO Box 116543 Atlanta, GA 30368-6543 and 
write on memo: 8PHQ4C-Dooley,Philip or RFF0ZF-Dooley,Laura  


